
                   

Cybersecurity Awareness Session for Students 

 

The cyber security session, an initiative of the Delhi Police Commision, 

was held on 15th April, 2024. The session was attended by the students 

of class IX and XI. The session expert was Mr. Dhananjay Dubey, Sub-

inspector, IFSO, Cyber Cell, Dwarka, who has been serving since 2014. 

During this session students learned about various scams and frauds 

which use digital footprints and how they can be caught in short span 

of time. Various preventive measures were also discussed that one can 

adapt in order to protect against online frauds. Overall, it was very 

informative session and students found it to be educative.    


